
	
	
	
	
	
Richard Eaton, 
Cohen & Master Tree and Shrub Services 
 
January 18, 2017 
 
 
Dear Richard, 
 
On behalf of the Regal Heights Residents’ Association, I would like to thank 
Cohen & Master for the wonderful help you gave us sprucing up Daffodil Hill 
in the late fall. 
 
Having someone on hand with the right knowledge and equipment made it so 
much faster and easier to trim back trees and remove unwanted plants. 
 
The hill just south of Regal Road School looks so much better now. We can 
hardly wait to see it when the daffodils begin to bloom again next spring. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
 
John Keating 
Chairman 
Regal Heights Residents’ Association 


